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26 February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Scholastic Book Club 
 
To celebrate World Book Day on 3 March, our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! 
 
Go to: http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/bishop-wordsworths-boys to browse the latest books and to 
order online.  For every £1 you spend with the Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic 
Rewards.  
 
Please place your order online by Friday 11 March 2016.  After that date the orders will be 
confirmed and the books delivered to school for us to hand out. 
  
Boys in Years 7 and 8 will be bringing home a Teen Book Club leaflet, which will give you some 
idea of what is on offer, but there is a more extensive range to choose from online.  Orders can be 
placed by all parents, not just those with boys in Years 7 and 8. 
 
Please note that paper orders are no longer being taken.  Orders can only be made online. 
  
Thank you 
  
 
The Library Team 
 
 
 


